
 

 In the heart of our Community 

Charity Registered 1171117 info@brinkburncio.co.uk 

 
28th March 2019  

 

Dear Editor 

Brinkburn Charitable Incorporated Organisation would like to thank South Shields Volunteer Life Guards for their 

continued support over many years to Brinkburn. 

We are saddened that SSVLG could not reach agreement in line to the business model that the CIO has adopted. 

We would like to thank Penney Wilkinson the past chair of the CIO for the endurance and patience in having the 

foresight to work with consultants to develop and adopt our business plan so that Brinkburn CIO can move forward 

as a thriving sustainable community organisation. 

We are pleased that SSVLG and Brinkburn CIO parted company on good terms wishing the business every success for 

the future. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

David Donohue 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees 

Brinkburn Charitable Incorporated Organisation 

 
 


